
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
In light of the red weather warning issued for the area, we have taken the decision to close the school. We have 
taken into account advice from the local authority and carefully considered the safety of students and staff, the 
effect on staff absence with other schools in the area closing, and uncertainty over travel. We have not taken this 
decision lightly. There will be home learning tasks available on Google classroom and Tapestry. 
 
Best wishes 

 
Alex Sheen 

 


